
 

 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF SOLICITATION 

March 3, 2022 
Statewide Coordination and Technical Assistance Grant 

(SCATA) 
 

Thank you for pursuing efforts to improve coordination among available 
transportation services in your area.  Interested applicants are required to submit an 
official application package to request program funds.  A checklist of required 
documents is included to assist you in completing and submitting your SCATA 
application. 
  
Make sure that your SCATA application includes ALL of the items identified on 
the Application Checklist.  For those items that are “Not Applicable” please 
identify as such.  They should also be assembled and submitted to MTA in the 
sequence presented.  Due to office restrictions because of COVID-19 the mailing 
address will be to a residence.  Please mail the original copy of the application, 
along with a flash drive containing the complete application to: 
  

 
Bruce Hojnacki 
3361 Deepwell Ct 
Abingdon MD  21009 

  
 
For your application to be considered it must be complete and delivered no later 
than 3:30pm May 7, 2021.    
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Bruce Hojnacki at 
bhojnacki@mta.maryland.gov or 410-767-3758.   JF 
  

mailto:bhojnacki@mta.maryland.gov

